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Lane Closures This Week on Interstate 95, Route 7
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Lane closures will face drivers in both directions on Interstate 95 in Greenwich between Exits 3 and 4 on
Wednesday, April 17, the Connecticut Department of Transportation announced.

Lane closures will also take place Tuesday through Thursday on the Route 7 highway in Norwalk, the
department said.

On the northbound-traffic side, the lane closures will take place between 9 a.m. and 1 p.m. On the
southbound-traffic side, closures will take place between 10 a.m. and 2 p.m.

On the "Super 7" U.S. Route 7 highway in Norwalk, there will be alternate right and left lane closures in
these areas and times from Tuesday through Thursday, on both the southbound and northbound traffic lanes,
the department announced:

—At Exit 3 — both Tuesday and Wednesday, April 16 to 17, from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m.

—Between Exits 2 and 3 — Thursday, April 18, from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m.
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